
 

Welcome to the team! 

Better informed – Press Release 02/2022 – February, 01st, 2022 

Bahmüller Maschinenbau Präzisionswerkzeuge GmbH 

is a leading international supplier of corrugated box 

manufacturing machinery and automation systems. 

 

The Corrugated Board Converting Machinery Division 

of Bahmueller Technologies, Inc. in Charlotte, a 

subsidiary of Wilhelm Bahmüller Maschinenbau 

Präzisionswerkzeuge GmbH in Plüderhausen 

(Germany) is pleased to welcome Edward McKillop to 

our North American team as a process specialist. 

 

Due to BAHMÜLLER's exceptional reputation, Edward 

McKillop decided to become part of our team. With 

many years of expertise in the field of specialty folder 

gluers, he will support regular trainings, process 

analysis and customer demands. Additionally he will 

carry out machine inspections to keep our 

BAHMÜLLER machines up to date. Beginning in 

February, he will start intensive technical training 

sessions at our HQ in Germany and will afterwards 

accompany first installations in the US. 

 

We wish Edward McKillop much of success in his new 

position. 
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